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I’m an 85 year old 6th generation farmer in Madison county
and I am sickened by the site of the solar project that is going
on south of the oak run project. I don’t want to see this happen
to any more farms in my county or the state of Ohio for that
matter. I am worried for my grandsons future in farming. Please
stop this project and any future solar project in my county.
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